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a long, central poem even tell ghost stories.
Carrots and Sticks Ian Ayres 2010-09-21 Could you lose weight if you put $20,000
at risk? Would you finally set up your billing software if it meant that your
favorite charity would earn a new contribution? If you’ve ever tried to meet a
goal and came up short, the problem may not have been that the goal was too
difficult or that you lacked the discipline to succeed. From giving up cigarettes
to increasing your productivity at work, you may simply have neglected to give
yourself the proper incentives. In Carrot and Sticks, Ian Ayres, the New York
Times bestselling author of Super Crunchers, applies the lessons learned from
behavioral economics—the fascinating new science of rewards and punishments—to
introduce readers to the concept of “commitment contracts”: an easy but highpowered strategy for setting and achieving goals already in use by successful
companies and individuals across America. As co-founder of the website stickK.com
(where people have entered into their own “commitment contracts” and collectively
put more than $3 million on the line), Ayres has developed contracts—including the
one he honored with himself to lose more than twenty pounds in one year—that have
already helped many find the best way to help themselves at work or home. Now he
reveals the strategies that can give you the impetus to meet your personal and
professional goals, including how to • motivate your employees • create a monthly
budget • set and meet deadlines • improve your diet • learn a foreign language •
finish a report or project you’ve been putting off • clear your desk Ayres shares
engaging, often astounding, real-life stories that show the carrot-and-stick
principle in action, from the compulsive sneezer who needed a “stick” (the
potential loss of $50 per week to a charity he didn’t like) to those who need a
carrot with their stick (the New York Times columnist who quit smoking by pledging
a friend $5,000 per smoke . . . if she would do the same for him). You’ll learn
why you might want to hire a “professional nagger” whom you’ll do anything to
avoid—no, your spouse won’t do!—and how you can “hand-tie” your future self to
accomplish what you want done now. You’ll find out how a New Zealand ad exec
successfully “sold his smoking addiction,” and why Zappos offered new employees
$2,000 to quit cigarettes. As fascinating as it is practical, as much about human
behavior as about how to change it, Carrots and Sticks is sure to be one of the
most talked-about books of the year.
How Successful People Grow John C. Maxwell 2014-04-22 Are there tried and true
principles that are always certain to help a person grow? John Maxwell says the
answer is yes. He has been passionate about personal development for over fifty
years, and here, he teaches everything he has gleaned about what it takes to reach
our potential. In the way that only he can communicate, John teaches . . . The Law
of the Mirror: You Must See Value in Yourself to Add Value to Yourself The Law of
Awareness: You Must Know Yourself to Grow Yourself The Law of Modeling: It's Hard
to Improve When You Have No One But Yourself to Follow The Law of the Rubber Band:
Growth Stops When You Lose the Tension Between Where You are and Where You Could
Be The Law of Contribution: Developing Yourself Enables You to Develop Others This
compact read will help readers become lifelong learners whose potential keeps
increasing and never gets "used up."
Forged in Crisis Nancy Koehn 2017-10-03 Presents a portrait of five extraordinary
figures--Ernest Shackleton, Abraham Lincoln, Frederick Douglass, Dietrich
Bonhoeffer, and Rachel Carson--to illuminate how great leaders are made in times
of adversity and the diverse skills they summon in order to prevail.
Pocket Your Dollars Carrie Rocha 2012-12-15 Popular Personal Finance Blogger Gives
the Secret to Lasting Financial Health Countless free budget plans are available
for every possible income level and stage of life. So why do more than 60 percent
of U.S. households still live paycheck to paycheck? The key to financial stability
and success isn't just about money--it's about attitudes. Rocha uses the lessons
she learned overcoming personal debt to teach readers how to triumph over the lies
we tell ourselves, such as "I deserve a treat," "Fake it till you make it," and "I
can't afford it." Each chapter uses real-life examples to explain faulty thinking
about money, followed by step-by-step instructions for how to overcome these
pitfalls. Budgets are helpful, but real change won't happen without a financial
attitude adjustment.
Awaken the Giant Within Anthony Robbins 2004-02-02 The author offers advice on
such matters as mastering emotions, overcoming debilitating habits such as overeating, drinking and drug abuse, unleashing the hidden power of body and mind,
improving personal and professional relationships, and taking control of personal
finances.
Collaborate or Perish! William Bratton 2012-01-17 In Collaborate or Perish! former
Los Angeles police chief and New York police commissioner William Bratton and
Harvard Kennedy School’s Zachary Tumin lay out a field-tested playbook for
collaborating across the boundaries of our networked world. Today, when everyone
is connected, collaboration is the game changer. Agencies and firms, citizens and
groups who can collaborate, Bratton and Tumin argue, will thrive in the networked
world; those who can’t are doomed to perish. No one today is better known around
the world for his ability to get citizens, governments, and industries working
together to improve the safety of cities than William Bratton. At Harvard, Zachary
Tumin has led senior executives from government and industry in executive sessions
and classrooms for over a decade, burnishing a global reputation for insight and
leadership. Together, Bratton and Tumin draw on in-depth accounts from Fortune 100
giants such as Alcoa, Wells Fargo, and Toyota; from masters of collaboration in
education, social work, and the military; and from Bratton’s own storied career.
Among the specific strategies they reveal: • Start collaboration with a broad
vision that supporters can add to and make their own • Rightsize problems, and get
value in the hands of users fast • Get the right people involved—from sponsors to
grass roots • Make collaboration pay in the right currency—whether recognition,
rewards, or revenue Today companies and managers face unique challenges—and
opportunities—in reaching out to others, thanks to the incredibly connected world
in which we live. Bratton and Tumin provide practical strategies anyone can use,
from the cubicle to the boardroom. This is the ultimate guide to getting things
done in today’s networked world.
The Power of Being Yourself Joe Plumeri 2015-04-14 Everyone imagines top CEOs as
larger-than-life figures who do things no one else could. But deep down, a good
business leader is an everyman who combines vision and high energy with the
ability to connect with and learn from all types of people. In The Power of Being
Yourself, renowned business leader Joe Plumeri offers simple yet profound guidance
on how to stay positive, motivate yourself and others, and achieve success in your
life and work. Plumeri's Game Plan for Success features eight key principles, from
Everyone Has the Same Plumbing, in which his fish-out-of-water experience as CEO
and chairman of a London-based company reveals how cultural differences can be

Hedge Fund Activism Alon Brav 2010 Hedge Fund Activism begins with a brief outline
of the research literature and describes datasets on hedge fund activism.
Firefight Patrick Creed 2008-05-27 Amid all the stories of tragedy and heroism on
September 11, there is one tale that has yet to be told–the gripping account of
ordinary men and women braving the inferno at the Pentagon to rescue friends and
co-workers, save the nation’s military headquarters, and defend their country.
Pentagon firefighters Alan Wallace and Mark Skipper had just learned the shocking
news that planes had struck the World Trade Center when they saw something equally
inconceivable: a twin-engine jetliner flying straight at them. It was American
Airlines Flight 77, rushing toward its target. In his Pentagon office, Army major
David King was planning a precautionary evacuation when the room suddenly erupted
in flames. Arlington firefighters Derek Spector, Brian Roache, and Ron Christman,
among the first responders at the scene, were stunned by the sight that met them:
a huge flaming hole gouged into the Pentagon’s side, a lawn strewn with smoking
debris, and thousands of people, some badly injured, stumbling away from what
would become one of the most daunting fires in American history. For more than
twenty-four hours, Arlington firefighters and other crews faced some of the most
dangerous and unusual circumstances imaginable. The size and structure of the
Pentagon itself presented unique challenges, compelling firefighters to devise
ingenious tactics and make bold decisions–until they finally extinguished the fire
that threatened to cripple America’s military infrastructure just when it was
needed most. Granted unprecedented access to the major players in the valiant
response efforts, Patrick Creed and Rick Newman take us step-by-step through the
harrowing minutes, hours, and days following the crash of American Airlines Flight
77 into the Pentagon’s western façade. Providing fascinating personal stories of
the firefighters and rescuers, a broader view of how the U.S. national security
command structure was held intact, and a sixteen-page insert of dramatic
photographs, Firefight is a unique testament to the fortitude and resilience of
America.
Seducing the Boys Club Nina DiSesa 2008-01-29 Fact #1: Forty years after the
feminist revolution, fewer than 2 percent of Fortune 1000 CEOs are women. Fact #2:
The playing field is not level. Fact #3: You need to get over this. From the woman
who became chairman of the flagship office of the largest advertising agency
network in the world comes a wry reality check on how to get ahead and thrive in
the testosterone-driven business arena. Nina DiSesa is a master communicator, a
ceiling crasher, and one of the most successful women in the corporate world. She
is also a big-time realist who has figured out that S&M–seduction and
manipulation–is the secret to winning over (and surpassing) the big guys. In
Seducing the Boys Club, DiSesa shows that you can, in fact, leave your male
colleagues in the dust–but not by following the rules you learned in business
school. By playing the roles of den mother, fraternity brother, little sister, and
hard-nosed boss, DiSesa navigated the choppy, macho-minded waters of the
workplace. All the “bad boys” in her life–and there are many–have provided a
wealth of devilishly amusing stories and cautionary tales that DiSesa is only too
happy to pass on. Ah, revenge can be sweet, but the truth is that she came to love
those boys as much as they love her–which is the whole point. DiSesa asserts that
women need to meld their feminine characteristics (nurturing, compassion,
listening) with the traits of their male counterparts (competitiveness,
decisiveness, combativeness) to expand their professional horizons. In Seducing
the Boys Club, DiSesa shares her practical, outrageous, and even controversial
maxims for making it, including: • Learn to appreciate men. Men like women who
like them. • Remember that women are biologically wired to succeed. • If you want
to make a name for yourself, find a mess and fix it. A secure and comfortable job
only holds you back. • Don’t assume that men never listen. They listen like a dog
does. • Don’t be a quiet achiever. • Act brave and you will look brave. • Screw
the rules. Make up your own. Whether dead-on funny or deadly serious, DiSesa is
always on her game, always on message, and absolutely on target as she arms women
with the can-do confidence and no-compromises attitude they need to climb as high
as their ambition can carry them–while keeping their standards impeccable and
their integrity intact. Not for women only, this book should be read by men, too .
. . though it won’t give them any defense against a woman who can truly seduce a
boys club!
Simple Steps to Impossible Dreams Steven K. Scott 1999-04-28 America's premier
producer of infomercials presents a motivational guide to making dreams come true,
with specific suggestions on overcoming barriers, such as fear of failure, lack of
vision, and limited financial resources
The Up Side of Down Megan McArdle 2015-02-24 “Clever, surprisingly fast-paced, and
enlightening.” —Forbes Most new products fail. So do most businesses. And most of
us, if we are honest, have experienced a major setback in our personal or
professional lives. So what determines who will bounce back and follow up with a
home run? What separates those who keep treading water from those who harness the
lessons from their mistakes? One of our most popular business bloggers, Megan
McArdle takes insights from emergency room doctors, kindergarten teachers,
bankruptcy judges, and venture capitalists to teach us how to reinvent ourselves
in the face of failure. The Up Side of Down is a book that just might change the
way you lead your life.
Antifascisms David Ward 1996 This book is an in-depth analysis of three of the
most crucial years in twentieth-century Italian history, the years 1943-46. After
more than two decades of a Fascist regime and a disastrous war experience during
which Italy changed sides, these years saw the laying of the political and
cultural foundations for what has since become known as Italy's First Republic.
Drawing on texts from the literature, film, journalism, and political debate of
the period, Antifascisms offers a thorough survey of the personalities and
positions that informed the decisions taken in this crucial phase of modern
Italian history.
Getting More Stuart Diamond 2011 Whether making a business deal, talking to
friends or booking a holiday, negotiation is going on. And most of us are terrible
at it. This book reveals the secrets behind getting more in negotiations whatever 'more' means to you.
Pity the Beautiful Dana Gioia 2012-05-08 The long-awaited fourth collection by one
of America's foremost poets O Lord of indirection and ellipses, ignore our
prayers. Deliver us from distraction. Slow our heartbeat to a cricket's call. -from “Prophecy” Pity the Beautiful is Dana Gioia's first new poetry book in over a
decade. Its emotional revelations and careful construction are hard won,
inventive, and resilient. These new poems show Gioia's craftsmanship at its
finest, its most mature, as they make music, crack wise, remember the dead, and in
rebounders-how-winners-pivot-from-setback-to-success-rick-newman

1/3

Downloaded from zoobug.co.uk on July 5, 2022 by guest

overcome as people everywhere respond to authenticity, to You Gotta Have Purpose!,
which explores the transformative ingredient that leads to tangible progress. And
because this book is meant to be revisited and consulted whenever you need fresh
inspiration or practical advice, The Power of Being Yourself also features a final
section -- Applying the Principles -- imparting further guidance and checklists.
By sharing his own experiences--and candidly exploring high-stakes business
decisions along with many personal triumphs and tragedies--Plumeri explains that
the secret to success is found not in boardroom strategy or corporate philosophy,
but rather in allowing passion, purpose, and true emotions to inform your approach
and guide your relationships. His book is a timely wake-up call in a world where
heartless electronic communication too often takes precedence over genuine
connection. Plumeri reveals that if we can live in the moment and be honest and
true in our emotions, the effect carries over into how we live all facets of our
lives.
The Winner Within Pat Riley 1993 The pro-basketball coach and popular motivational
speaker presents his recipe for leadership, personal growth, and control of
shifting dynamics, showing how to forge strong groups that can work together to
create success. 225,000 first printing.
Tim Westergren and Pandora Sheena Ganchinello 2013-07-15 The brainchild of founder
Tim Westergren, Pandora Internet Radio is a Web-based service that provides a
unique, personalized music stream to each listener. Utilizing a wealth of
information supplied to a database by trained music analysts, Pandora responds to
listeners' musical tastes, playing songs that share characteristics with their
favorite songs or artists. This title tells the fascinating story of how
Westergren's innovative company developed out of his personal interests and
experiences. Enhanced with sidebars, fact sheets, and a timeline, it details
Westergren's journey in bringing Pandora from concept to reality in the digital
marketplace.
Basic Black Cathie Black 2007-10-23 Cathie Black is the wise, funny mentor that
every woman dreams of having. She was a pioneer in advertising sales at a time
when women didn’t sell; served as president and publisher of the fledgling USA
Today; and, in her current position as the president of Hearst Magazines,
persuaded Oprah to launch a magazine. In 2006 she was named one of Fortune’s “50
Most Powerful Women in American Business” for the seventh consecutive year. Now,
in the exuberant, down-to-earth voice that is her trademark, Cathie explains how
she achieved “the 360° life”—a blend of professional accomplishment and personal
contentment—and how any woman can seize opportunity in the workplace. No matter
where you are in your career, Basic Black offers invaluable lessons that will help
you land the job, promotion, or project you’re vying for. At the core of the book
are Cathie’s candid, personal stories. She walks us through her decision to risk
dropping a huge ad agency that handled the USA Today campaign in favor of a small
boutique agency run by a wild man. (It was a smash.) She admits that her sometimes
brusque style once led to a mutiny of staffers at Ms. (She learned to be more
flexible in her managerial style.) She offers a clear-eyed look at what happened
during the twenty-eight months between the launch and the close of the muchbuzzed-about Talk magazine. And throughout, she offers fascinating glimpses of
media and business personalities, such as Rupert Murdoch, Tina Brown, Frank
Bennack, Vic Ganzi, former CosmoGirl! editor Atoosa Rubenstein, Bonnie Fuller, and
the legendarily difficult Al Neuharth, founder of USA Today. Above all, Basic
Black is motivating. It provides a close-up look at the keen judgment,
perseverance, and optimism that have propelled Cathie Black to the top of her
game, along with the kind of straight-up practical advice you get in a one-on-one
session with a career coach. You’ll find out how to handle job interviews, which
rules to break, and why you should make your life a grudge-free zone. Equally
important, you’ll be inspired to pursue your passions and achieve your very best.
The Triple Package Jed Rubenfeld 2014-02-05 Why do Jews win so many Nobel Prizes
and Pulitzer Prizes? Why are Mormons running the business and finance sectors? Why
do the children of even impoverished and poorly educated Chinese immigrants excel
so remarkably at school? It may be taboo to say it, but some cultural groups
starkly outperform others. The bestselling husband and wife team Amy Chua, author
of Battle Hymn of the Tiger Mother, and Jed Rubenfeld, author of The
Interpretation of Murder, reveal the three essential components of success – its
hidden spurs, inner dynamics and its potentially damaging costs – showing how,
ultimately, when properly understood and harnessed, the Triple Package can put
anyone on their chosen path to success.
The Solution Revolution William D. Eggers 2013-08-27 Government Alone Can’t Solve
Society’s Biggest Problems World hunger. Climate change. Crumbling infrastructure.
It’s clear that in today’s era of fiscal constraints and political gridlock, we
can no longer turn to government alone to tackle these and other towering social
problems. What’s required is a new, more collaborative and productive economic
system. The Solution Revolution brings hope—revealing just such a burgeoning new
economy where players from across the spectrum of business, government,
philanthropy, and social enterprise converge to solve big problems and create
public value. By erasing public-private sector boundaries, the solution economy is
unlocking trillions of dollars in social benefit and commercial value. Where tough
societal problems persist, new problem solvers are crowdfunding, ridesharing, appdeveloping, or impact-investing to design innovative new solutions for seemingly
intractable problems. Providing low-cost health care, fighting poverty, creating
renewable energy, and preventing obesity are just a few of the tough challenges
that also represent tremendous opportunities for those at the vanguard of this
movement. They create markets for social good and trade solutions instead of
dollars to fill the gap between what government can provide and what citizens
need. So what drives the solution economy? Who are these new players and how are
their roles changing? How can we grow the movement? And how can we participate?
Deloitte’s William D. Eggers and Paul Macmillan answer these questions and more,
and they introduce us to the people and organizations driving the revolution—from
edgy social enterprises growing at a clip of 15 percent a year, to
megafoundations, to Fortune 500 companies delivering social good on the path to
profit. Recyclebank, RelayRides, and LivingGoods are just a few of the innovative
organizations you’ll read about in this book. Government cannot handle alone the
huge challenges facing our global society—and it shouldn’t. We need a different
economic paradigm that can flexibly draw on resources, combine efforts, and create
value, while improving the lives of citizens. The Solution Revolution shows the
way.
You Are the Message Roger Ailes 2012-02-22 Learn the secrets of communication that
win elections, promotions, and customers, from Roger Ailes, media consultant to
Presidents Ronald Reagan and George H.W. Bush, and the founder of Fox News. When
you communicate with others, everything that makes you unique comes into play.
From your appearance to your voice, from your beliefs to your life experience,
you're constantly sending signals about the kind of person you are. All of these
signals, such as your facial expressions, your body movements, your vocal pitch,
and more, are powerful and important in convincing others of your message. In You
Are the Message, Roger Ailes argues that each and every one of us has the tools
within us to persuade and influence others. And in this practical, sensible and
entertaining book, you'll learn how to present a message so compelling that even
your most stubborn detractor will see the merit of your ideas.
Making the Most of Your Money Now Jane Bryant Quinn 2009-12-29 Named the best
personal finance book on the market by Consumers Union, Jane Bryant Quinn's
bestseller Making the Most of Your Money has been completely revised and updated
rebounders-how-winners-pivot-from-setback-to-success-rick-newman

to provide a guide to financial recovery, independence, and success in the new
economy. Getting your financial life on track and keeping it there -- nothing is
more important to your family and you. This proven, comprehensive guidebook steers
you around the risks and helps you make smart and profitable decisions at every
stage of your life. Are you single, married, or divorced? A parent with a paycheck
or a parent at home? Getting your first job or well along in your career? Helping
your kids in college or your parents in their older age? Planning for retirement?
Already retired and worried about how to make your money last? You'll find ideas
to help you build your financial security here. Jane Bryant Quinn answers more
questions more completely than any other personal-finance author on the market
today. You'll reach for this book again and again as your life changes and new
financial decisions arise. Here are just a few of the important subjects she
examines: • Setting priorities during and after a financial setback, and bouncing
back • Getting the most out of a bank while avoiding fees • Credit card and debit
card secrets that will save you money • Family matters -- talking money before
marriage and mediating claims during divorce • Cutting the cost of student debt,
and finding schools that will offer big "merit" scholarships to your child • The
simplest ways of pulling yourself out of debt • Why it's so important to jump on
the automatic-savings bandwagon • Buying a house, selling one, or trying to rent
your home when buyers aren't around • Why credit scores are more important than
ever, plus tips on keeping yours in the range most attractive to lenders •
Investing made easy -- mutual funds that are tailor-made for your future
retirement • What every investor needs to know about building wealth • How an
"investment policy" helps you make wise decisions in any market • The essential
tax-deferred retirement plans, from 401(k)s to Individual Retirement Accounts -and how to manage them • How to invest in real estate at a bargain price (and how
to spot something that looks like a bargain but isn't) • Eleven ways of keeping a
steady income while you're retired, even after a stock market crash • Financial
planning -- what it means, how you do it, and where to find good planners Page by
page, Quinn leads you through the pros and cons of every decision, to help you
make the choice that will suit you best. This is the single personal-finance book
that no family should be without.
Originals Adam Grant 2016-02-02 WINNER of the Chartered Management Institute's
(CMI's) Mangement Book of the Year Awards 2017, JP Morgan's Best Summer Read 2018,
and a #1 New York Times Bestseller! ‘Extraordinary’ JJ Abrams ‘Fascinating’
Arianna Huffington ‘Inspire creativity and change’ Richard Branson ‘One of my
favourite thinkers’ Malcolm Gladwell ‘Masterful’ Peter Thiel ‘One of the great
social scientists of our time’ Susan Cain, bestselling author of Quiet ‘Fresh
research, counter-intuitive insights, lively writing, practical calls to action’
The Financial Times The New York Times bestselling author examines how people can
drive creative, moral, and organisational progress—and how leaders can encourage
originality in their organisations. How can we originate new ideas, policies and
practices without risking it all? Adam Grant shows how to improve the world by
championing novel ideas and values that go against the grain, battling conformity,
and bucking outdated traditions. Using surprising studies and stories spanning
business, politics, sports, and entertainment, Grant explores how to recognize a
good idea, speak up without getting silenced, build a coalition of allies, choose
the right time to act, and manage fear and doubt. Parents will learn how to
nurture originality in children, and leaders will discover how to fight groupthink
to build cultures that welcome dissent. Told through dazzling case studies of
people going against the grain, you’ll encounter an entrepreneur who pitches the
reasons not to invest, a woman at Apple who challenged Steve Jobs from three
levels below, an analyst who challenged secrecy at the CIA, a billionaire
financial wizard who fires employees who don’t criticize him, and the TV executive
who saved Seinfeld from the cutting room floor. Originals will give you
groundbreaking insights about rejecting conformity and how to change the world.
Likeable Business: Why Today's Consumers Demand More and How Leaders Can Deliver
Dave Kerpen 2012-11-02 Dave Kerpen’s follow-up to his bestselling Likeable Social
Media gives business owners and marketers time-tested strategies for growing
revenue Likeable Business lays out the eleven strategies companies can use to
leverage likeability to increase profits and spur growth. Kerpen explains how to
ensure that every aspect of a business communicates transparency, accountability,
responsiveness, and authenticity—which customers find more likeable than
traditional marketing campaigns. Dave Kerpen is cofounder and CEO of the marketing
firm Likeable Media, included in the INC 500 fastest-growing private companies in
the United States for both 2011 and 2012. He is the author of the New York Times
bestselling book Likeable Social Media and is a frequent keynote speaker.
Rebounders Rick Newman 2012-05-01 Let’s face it: Setbacks happen, and failure is
always a possibility. But here’s the good news: Amazing success has been achieved
by people who once fell flat on their faces. The secret lies in how we respond to
life’s bumps and pot holes and unwelcome detours—from getting fired or losing a
business to enduring a professional rejection or pursuing a passion that fails to
pan out. Misfortune, it turns out, can be a springboard to success. In Rebounders,
U.S. News & World Report journalist Rick Newman examines the rise and fall—and
rise again—of some of our most prolific and productive figures in order to
demystify the anatomy of resilience. He identifies nine key traits found in people
who bounce back that can transform a setback into the first step toward great
accomplishment. Newman turns many well-worn axioms on their head as he shows how
virtually anybody can improve their resilience and get better at turning adversity
into personal and professional achievement. • Setbacks can be a secret weapon:
They often teach vital things you’ll never learn in school, on the job, or from
others. • There are smart ways to fail: Once familiar with them, you’ll be more
comfortable taking risks and less discouraged if they don’t pan out. • “Defensive
pessimism” trumps optimism: Planning for what could go wrong is often the best way
to ensure that it doesn’t. • Know when to quit: Walking away at the right time can
free the resources you need to exploit better opportunities. • “Own the suck”:
When faced with true hardship, taking command of the pain and sorrow—rather than
letting it command you—lays the groundwork for ultimately rising above it. Each
lesson is highlighted by candid and inspiring stories from notable people,
including musician Lucinda Williams, tennis champ James Blake, inventor Thomas
Edison, army veteran and double-amputee Tammy Duckworth, and Joe Torre, former
manager of the New York Yankees. In this uncertain and unstable time, Rebounders
lays out the new rules for success and equips you with the tools you need to get
ahead and thrive.
The Trump Coloring Book M. G. Anthony 2015-12-15 “Let’s Make Coloring Great
Again!” AS SEEN ON CNN! Whether he’s crossing the Delaware or playing chess with
Putin, see Donald Trump like you’ve never seen him before! Over 50 drawings of
Trump for you to color—any way you want! YOU decide what color his superhero
costume is! YOU decide what shade his hair is! Are you For or Against? It’s up to
you! Now’s your chance to show The Donald in his true colors! The Trump Coloring
Book makes a great gift for all the Americans in your life!
Willpower Roy F. Baumeister 2012 Can you resist everything except temptation? In a
hedonistic age full of distractions, it's hard to possess willpower - or in fact
even understand why we should need it. Yet it's actually the most important factor
in achieving success and a happy life, shown to be more significant than money,
looks, background or intelligence. This book reveals the secrets of self-control.
For years the old-fashioned, even Victorian, value of willpower has been
disparaged by psychologists who argued that we're largely driven by unconscious
forces beyond our control. Here Roy Baumeister, one of the world's most esteemed
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and influential psychologists, and journalist John Tierney, turn this notion on
its head. They show us that willpower is like a muscle that can be strengthened
with practice. The latest laboratory work reveals that self-control has a physical
basis and so is dramatically affected by simple things such as eating and sleeping
- to the extent that a life-changing decision may go in different directions
depending on whether it's made before or after lunch. You will discover how babies
can be taught willpower, the joys of the to-don't list, the success of Alcoholics
Anonymous, the pointlessness of diets and the secrets to David Blaine's stunts.
There are also fascinating personal stories, from explorers, students, soldiers,
ex-addicts and parents. Based on years of psychological research and filled with
practical advice, this book will teach you how to gain from self-control without
pain, and discover the very real power in willpower. The results are nothing short
of life-changing.
Clergy Retirement Daniel A. Roberts 2017-11-22 In Clergy Retirement: Every Ending
a New Beginning for Clergy, Their Families, and Congregants, retirement is likened
to a death experience, but much more. Besides saying goodbye to congregants,
colleagues, and a career, it is equally important, as in any other loss, to take
time to grieve aernd then to discover new meaning in life through which to
reinvent oneself and grow to new heights. This book is a manual for transition
into a new world as one approaches retirement. It not only encourages the retiree
to think through the process of making new meaning, but offers practical
suggestions of how to do so.
Designing Adult Services: Strategies for Better Serving Your Community Ann Roberts
2017-11-01 Focusing on adult patrons ages 19 through senior citizens, this book
explains how libraries can best serve this busy portion of their community's
population at different life stages and foster experiences that are "worth the
trip"—whether actual or virtual. • Helps librarians make their libraries the go-to
places in the community for both information and recreation • Enables librarians
to accurately analyze the demographics of their communities and identify the
services needed • Offers simple suggestions to help librarians with limited
resources provide age-appropriate services • Describes information and resources
most likely needed during each life stage, making it easier to target the audience
for both programming and publicity
Rocket Surgery Made Easy Steve Krug 2009-12-08 It's been known for years that
usability testing can dramatically improve products. But with a typical price tag
of $5,000 to $10,000 for a usability consultant to conduct each round of tests, it
rarely happens. In this how-to companion to Don't Make Me Think: A Common Sense
Approach to Web Usability, Steve Krug spells out a streamlined approach to
usability testing that anyone can easily apply to their own Web site, application,
or other product. (As he said in Don't Make Me Think, "It's not rocket surgery".)
Using practical advice, plenty of illustrations, and his trademark humor, Steve
explains how to: Test any design, from a sketch on a napkin to a fully-functioning
Web site or application Keep your focus on finding the most important problems
(because no one has the time or resources to fix them all) Fix the problems that
you find, using his "The least you can do" approach By paring the process of
testing and fixing products down to its essentials ("A morning a month, that's all
we ask"), Rocket Surgery makes it realistic for teams to test early and often,
catching problems while it's still easy to fix them. Rocket Surgery Made Easy adds
demonstration videos to the proven mix of clear writing, before-and-after
examples, witty illustrations, and practical advice that made Don't Make Me Think
so popular.
The Book of Basketball Bill Simmons 2010 An opinionated tour of the past, present,
and future of pro basketball, written by ESPN's "Sports Guy" columnist, shares
insights on everything from major NBA events and underrated players to how Hall of
Famers should be selected.
A Gift to my Children Jim Rogers 2014-10-09 When I was a boy, my father often
pulled me aside to convey lessons intended to build what we generally refer to as
"character". Often his advice was very simple — work hard, think for yourself, do
right by others — but I believe those lessons provided the foundation for
everything that has followed in my life. Now that I'm a dad myself, I wanted to
put them down in one place, with examples of my own experiences, as a guide to
life, adventure, and investing, both for my young daughters and for anyone seeking
success in his or her chosen field. I hope that parents will be inspired to give
this book to their children, and vice versa, as many of the lessons that I have
learned apply not just to young people but to all adults—for example, question
everything, never follow the crowd, and beware of boys! What a lovely, lovely
book! Though I've read all you've written, this one really touched me. It is, of
course, a love letter to your daughters, which is not only a wonderful, meaningful
thing to do, but it was filled with exactly the kind of advice all fathers should
give. Your new book will stay on my shelf for a long, long time, and I'll be
giving it to my own kids to read. --Nicholas Sparks, author of The Notebook, Dear
John, and The Last Song
The Great Stagnation Tyler Cowen 2011-01-25 Tyler Cowen’s controversial New York
Times bestseller—the book heard round the world that ignited a firestorm of debate
and redefined the nature of America’s economic malaise. America has been through
the biggest financial crisis since the great Depression, unemployment numbers are
frightening, media wages have been flat since the 1970s, and it is common to
expect that things will get worse before they get better. Certainly, the
multidecade stagnation is not yet over. How will we get out of this mess? One
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political party tries to increase government spending even when we have no good
plan for paying for ballooning programs like Medicare and Social Security. The
other party seems to think tax cuts will raise revenue and has a record of
creating bigger fiscal disasters that the first. Where does this madness come
from? As Cowen argues, our economy has enjoyed low-hanging fruit since the
seventeenth century: free land, immigrant labor, and powerful new technologies.
But during the last forty years, the low-hanging fruit started disappearing, and
we started pretending it was still there. We have failed to recognize that we are
at a technological plateau. The fruit trees are barer than we want to believe.
That's it. That is what has gone wrong and that is why our politics is crazy. In
The Great Stagnation, Cowen reveals the underlying causes of our past prosperity
and how we will generate it again. This is a passionate call for a new respect of
scientific innovations that benefit not only the powerful elites, but humanity as
a whole.
Foreign Policy Advocacy and Entrepreneurship Jeffrey S. Lantis 2019 Junior foreign
policy entrepreneurs in Congress are reshaping the United States' foreign policy
landscape
Nothing to Lose, Everything to Gain Ryan Blair 2011-08-04 The incredible story of
a gang member who became a multimillionaire CEO. Ryan Blair's middle-class
upbringing came to an abrupt end when his father succumbed to drug addiction and
abandoned his family. Blair and his mother moved to a dangerous neighborhood, and
soon he was in and out of juvenile detention, joining a gang just to survive. Then
his mother fell in love with a successful entrepreneur who took Ryan under his
wing. With his mentor's help, Blair turned himself into a wildly successful
multimillionaire, starting and selling three companies worth hundreds of millions
of dollars. This book will inspire and guide people who are willing to do whatever
necessary-hard work, long hours, sweat equity-to take their vision from paper to
pavement. Blair gives readers a road map for successful entrepreneurship.
Great Jobs for Everyone 50+ Kerry Hannon 2012-08-30 The how-to guide to finding
profitable, fulfilling work after 50 Aimed at workers aged 50+ looking for a new
job—whether they have been laid off or taken early retirement, need supplemental
income, or want to pursue an encore career—Great Jobs for Everyone 50+ is the
definitive guide to finding lasting financial security and personal and
professional fulfillment. Opportunities abound—the trick is knowing where to look
and what to expect. Whether readers are interested in trying jobs they've long
dreamed of doing, or just want something with flexible hours that brings in a
little extra income, this book covers all the options. As Americans live longer
and healthier lives, the desire to work longer—for the income, the mental
engagement, or the chance to give back—has grown. But there is little guidance for
the 50+ crowd looking for work and few role models who've blazed a path. In Great
Jobs for Everyone 50+, author and personal finance, retirement, and career
transitions expert Kerry Hannon shows the way, with compelling stories from people
who've been there. Presenting the nitty-gritty details of available job
opportunities, wages to expect, typical hours, and the qualifications and savvy
needed to get hired, the book is loaded with practical advice on how to prepare
both professionally and financially to start out on a new adventure. Shows where
the best opportunities for new employment lie Helps readers find profitable and
rewarding jobs to save for retirement Understands that different workers want
different things from their jobs and shows how to cast a wide net to find an
opportunity that fits Provides incredible insights into working after 50 from
Kerry Hannon, a nationally renowned expert in personal finance, retirement, and
career transitions Motivational, inspirational, and thoroughly practical, Great
Jobs for Everyone 50+ explains how to find part-time, temporary, work-at-home, or
seasonal employment in profitable, rewarding jobs.
Love Your Job Kerry Hannon 2015-03-02 A New York Times columnist and AARP's Jobs
Expert describes how to turn your daily grind back into your dream job through
developing new habits that give purpose to your workday, recognizing and changing
negative patterns and celebrating small successes. Original.
The Top 10 Distinctions Between Entrepreneurs and Employees Keith Cameron Smith
2012 Outlines key principles for embarking on a path of professional and personal
fulfillment, offering insights into the character and behavioral differences
between entrepreneurs and employees.
Getting to Yes with Yourself: And Other Worthy Opponents William Ury 2015-01-29 In
his highly anticipated follow up to the bestselling “Getting to Yes: Negotiation
Agreement Without Giving”, Harvard University’s world renowned negotiation expert
William Ury provides the definitive guide to attaining success at work and at
home.
Changing Tomorrow 3 Linda D. Avery 2021-09-03 A well-rounded curriculum needs to
address the more formalized development of leadership abilities that will ensure
that young people acquire the knowledge and skills essential to assuming
leadership roles. Changing Tomorrow 3: Leadership Curriculum for High-Ability
Students offers instructional activities for high-ability high school students
based on the Common Core State Standards that emphasize critical and creative
thinking skills and gives gifted students an opportunity to apply these skills in
an integrative and substantive way. This book includes 10 lessons that address
leadership skill development and assignments that require students to research and
compile biographical information on six influential men and women drawn from
multiple disciplines and diverse backgrounds. Instructional questions, pre- and
postassessments, and appropriate rubrics are also included. Grades 9-12
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